
 
 
 
 
 
Fox Hills Runs the World – Fun Run 
 
Parents/Guardians, 
 
Hello, we are very excited to have your kids in PE this year. Miss H and Mr. Williams are 
hosting FOX HILLS RUNS THE WORLD – Fun Run. Parents, you are invited to run 
with your kids for this event! Students unable to participate in PE due to medical 
reasons will also not be able to participate in the Fun Run. Please make sure your kid(s) 
have proper foot-wear, attire etc. 
 
How the Event Works:  
Parents are encouraged to join their student(s). 
Students will run at their assigned class times. If your class is not listed, your 
student is in a split class so please refer to their homeroom teacher. 
 
Recording:  
Students and parents will walk and run as many laps as they can during their time! 
Next, students and parents will record their laps with their teacher. Afterwards, the PE 
teachers will add up each class's total laps. We will calculate how many miles each 
class ran, which grade ran the farthest, and how far our school ran for the event. We will 
stay with the time run schedule this year for each teacher. We will not record their time.  
 
Where and When:  
Rough Rider Track and Field — 2209 Wolves Den Pkwy, Watford City, ND 58854 
September 24st and September 25nd   
 

Wednesday September 24st    Thursday September 25th 
Teacher  Time  Teacher  Time  

Albarran & Eschenbacher 8:35-9:15 Anderson & Brickner 8:35-9:15 
Olson & Odenbach 9:25-10:05 Long & Shockley 9:25-10:05 

Knutson & Bruns 10:15-10:55 Karst & Forbes 10:15-10:55 
Cottrell & Regnell  12:25-1:05 Wright & Heier 12:25-1:05 

Whiteowl & Alexander 1:35-2:15 Borchers & Rodriguez 1:35-2:15 
Spacher & Kostenko 2:25-3:05 Benz & Jangula 2:25-3:05 

 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Hannah Hendrick & Mr. Mike Williams 
Fox Hills Elementary Physical Education Department 
 


